
 

  

 

PARKS & TRAILS ALERT 
 

 
September 14, 2021 

      
Arrowsmith CPR Regional Trail Closure 

Windfall salvage forestry activities are occurring on the Arrowsmith CPR Regional Trail / Lookout Trail from 
September 15 to 29. The portion of the trail above the McBey Creek bridge will be closed during this time. 
Hours of operation for activities will be 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. on both weekdays and weekends.  
 
For your safety, please respect all trail closure signage and avoid the use of these trails during this time. 
 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 Parks Services, Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
1-888-828-2069 

 rdnparks@rdn.bc.ca 
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